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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR - 8TH/9TH OCTOBER 2022 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday  - vigil of twenty-eighth sunday of 

the year  

8th  1.00pm 

5.00pm 

Our lady’s 

Our lady’s 

Wedding of Noreen Dera & Aaron Arthur 

Mark Booton RIP 

Sunday -  twenty-eighth sunday of the year  

 

9th 9.00am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Margaret Hallam RIP 

Catherine Heraghty RIP 

monday - st paulinus, bishop, and the       

anglo-saxon saints of our diocese (memorial) 

10th    

Tuesday  - feria 11th 9.30am Our Lady’s Catherine Heraghty RIP 

Wednesday - feria 12th 12.00pm Holy Cross  Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Thursday -  feria 13th 9.30am Our lady’s Intentions of the Sheehan Family 

Friday  - feria 14th 12.00pm 

6.00pm 

Holy cross 

Our Lady’s 

Paul Moore RIP 

Holy Hour—Praise & Worship  

Saturday  - vigil of twenty-ninth sunday of 

the year 

15th 5.00pm Our lady’s Edna May Hickey RIP 

Sunday -  twenty-ninth sunday of the year 

 

16th 9.00am 
 
 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 
 
 
Our Lady’s 

Carol & Michael Hallam’s Intentions 
(Thanksgiving for 47 yrs of Marriage) 
 
Ivan Stanslaus RIP 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday 15th October - Kevin Stevenson  & Sunday 16th October - Ngozi Okochi 

 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 
Saturday 15th October – Teresa Doherty & Sue Sullivan 
Sunday 16th October - Monica Cassidy & Jason Young 

OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR OCTOBER  
Team B (Stephan, John, Eric & Madeline) 

REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS 
Sunday 16th October— Kenyan Community 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

October 16th - Vivien Flynn 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

October 16th - Andy & Sally Butkevicius 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 

October 16th -  Coleen & Rose Cash 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
Felix Wall RIP who passed away in September and whose Requiem is at 
Our Lady’s on Tuesday 18th October at 11.30am followed by burial at 

Highwood Cemetery. 
Dorothy Eyre RIP who passed away recently and who was a parishioner 

at Our Lady’s.  Reception into church will take place on Tuesday 18th 
October at 5.00pm and Requiem Mass will be on Wednesday 19th  

October at 9.00am. 
Nora O Sullivan RIP (known as May) who has died recently.  Funeral 

service details to follow. 
We pray especially for their families and friends during this difficult 

time.  May their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed, through 
the mercy of God, Rest in Peace. Amen 

 
BIBLE STUDY 

The Bible Study meetings at Holy Cross will continue every 
 Tuesday at the usual time of 7pm in the meeting room.   

Everyone welcome. 
 

TEACHER VACANCY - OUR LADY'S PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 Our Lady’s Primary school currently has a vacancy for a KS2 teacher. 

Please visit  Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Multi-Academy Trust website 
(ololcatholicmat.co.uk)  for more information and to apply. 

 
FOUNDATION GOVERNOR - OUR LADY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Are you looking for a way to live out your faith and serve your local 
community at the same time? If so, becoming a foundation governor 

could be just the thing for you. Our Lady’s school is seeking to appoint a 
new foundation governor. Foundation governors play a vital role in 

maintaining and developing the Catholic character of our schools. If you 
are interested, or would like more information, please contact Fiona 

Wadsley, headteacher on 0115 9150500. 
 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 
The World day of Prayer is an annual International event planned by 
women of different countries of the world, and delivered by women. 
In this area we have traditionally held an interdenominational service 

led by a group of women representing the different churches. This 
event takes place on the first Friday of March so we are praying  

together all over the world on the same day.  If this event is to happen 
this year, and in the future, NEW women are needed to form the  
organising committee (usually only 3 meetings a year). If you are  

interested in taking part, or finding out more about it, please contact 
Annette Scholes via bulwellchurchestogether@gmail.com or your 

Churches Together representative. The few remaining members of the 
pre-pandemic committee are willing to advise this year but it needs 
NEW members to happen at all, as they are no longer able to lead it. 

OCTOBER MONTH DEDICATED TO THE ROSARY 
This is the month especially dedicated to  

praying the Holy Rosary.  This is the perfect time 
for us to reflect upon the meaning of the Rosary 
and its significance in our walk of faith.  I would 
like to encourage you all to pray the Rosary at 
home with your family each day or in church if 

possible. 
 

RED MISSIO BOXES—HOLY CROSS 
It is time to collect the red missio boxes for counting.  Would you 

please bring your box to church in order for Dorothy Bevins to 
count.  Thank you for your support. 

 
WOMEN LEADERSHIP IN THE CHURCH 

On Saturday 29th October, our diocesan women’s ministry team 
will host a talk and discussion at Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, 

Bulwell, on the role of Women Leadership in the Church, followed 
by Afternoon Tea. Please see poster at back of Church. 

 
HOLY CROSS PRIMARY OPEN DAY 

On Wednesday 9th November Holy Cross  
Primary School will be holding  an open day and 

there will be school tours  available at either 
1.30-2.30pm or 6.00pm to 7.00pm. No booking 

required but please come along and see our 
vibrant school community. 

 
POOR CLARES SALE OF CHRISTMAS CARDS & GIFTS 

Cards, calendars, diaries will be on sale at the back of church and 
also in the hall on the weekend of Saturday 15th October and  
Sunday 16th October.  Your support will be much appreciated. 

Thank you. 
 

BAPTISM CLASS 
Our next class for parents of children 6 years and under will take 

place on Saturday 5th November 2022 @ 10.30am until 12.30pm 
in Our Lady’s   Parish Hall.  This class is for parishioners from both 

Holy Cross and Our  Lady’s.  If you would like your child/children to 
be baptised, please email the office for a form.  Completed forms 

need to be submitted to the office by 1st November 2022. 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OUR LADY’S 
The children’s liturgy will start this weekend and I would like to 

thank all the catechists who have offered to help.  If anyone else is 
interested in joining this ministry, please let Jane Rooksby or the 

office know. 

 WEEKEND COLLECTION  1ST/2ND OCTOBER  HOLY CROSS £412.10  S/O - £136  OUR LADY’S  £454.88 S/O £540 

RECONCILIATION 
Our Lady’s Saturday 4.30pm—4.45pm  Holy Cross - Friday (before Mass) First Wednesday of Month 12.30pm (after Mass) 

SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVES 
Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle  

Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters 
Diocesan Safeguarding Contact; Rachel Campion safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 0115 9539850  

THE CENTENARY PILGRIM VIRGIN STATUE OF THE IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY  
will be visiting Good Shepherd church, Nottingham NG5 4HT on Sunday 16th October.  
This statue will be accompanied by relics of Saints Francisco and Jacinta Marto, two 

of the children who saw the Blessed Virgin at Fatima in 1917.  Mass will be  
celebrated by the Bishop at 10.00am, after which there will be a talk on Fatima, en-
rolment in the Brown Scapular, a Holy Hour, and a break during which a buffet lunch 
will be available in the church hall.  Fatima Books and DVDs will be on sale, and the 

day will conclude with Benediction at 3.00pm.  
See the poster or visit: https://bit.ly/3BB016z 

“WHAT YOU ARE IS GOD’S GIFT TO YOU, WHAT YOU BECOME IS YOUR GIFT TO GOD” 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com
mailto:bulwellchurchestogether@gmail.com

